
Wednesday 23rd March 2022 

We are trying to make up for lost time by getting 
the children out and about to support their learn-
ing in the classroom. These trips are in the diary 
and payment / permission is requested through 
our Gateway App. 

Reception—29th March 

Year 4—31st March 

Year 5—5th April 

Year 1 –7th April 

Swimming Gala Results 

Three other schools competed on 
Friday in the Todmorden Schools 
Swimming Gala. The timings and 
results were combined and the 
results are in… We came first out 
of the 5 primaries in Todmorden that competed! Well 
done to our swimmers! 

Thank you to all the children and parents 
who have been putting time and effort into 
the ‘Grow a £1’. We have been hearing of 

some fantastic initiatives.  

Active Shout Out! 

Eve visited the park and  de-
cided to practice her jumping 

jacks! I wonder how many she 
was able to do? How many 

jumping jacks could you do in 
one go? 

Bunnies =  Merlin Blake—Hard  

Owls =  Violet Taylor 

Reception =   Renee Milton 

Class 1 =   Theo Holt 

Class 2 =   Ava Holmes 

Class 3 =  Nathan Tallent-Marquis 

Class 4 =  Esme Campbell 

Class 5 =     Amelia Riding 

Class 6 =     Sophie Wilson 

For showing our values of Love, Hope, Perseverance or Honesty 

Bunnies =   Ilsa Smythe 

Owls =   Pippa Rowell 

Reception =   Theo Dinsdale 

Class 1 =    Georgina Donnellan 

Class 2 =   Poppy Cunningham 

Class 3 =  Marshal Goldie 

Class 4 =   Riley Kyme 

Class 5 =  Jamie Mockridge 

Class 6 =   Daisy Sutcliffe 

This Week’s 

Stars 

 READER OF THE 

WEEK 
For children who consistently read 

at home. 

Reception =   Isaac Wilson 

Class 1 =  Monty Goldie 

Class 2 =   Luis Taylor 

Class 3 =   Holly Kirk 

Class 4 =  Sam Wainner 

Class 5 =  Aimee Kew 

Class 6 =   Tom Ingham 

The weather is warming up but 
children still need a sensible coat 
and shoes. Children also NEED 
a school water bottle in school.  



Our Parental Survey 2022 – The Results 

  Strongly 
Agree 

Agree Disagree Strongly 
Disagree 

Don’t know 

My child is happy at this school. 

 
82% 18% - - - 

My child feels safe at this school. 

 
84% 15% 1% - - 

The school makes sure its pupils are well 
behaved. 

 

69% 28% - - 3% 

The school deals with bullying quickly and 
effectively. 

 

43% 29% 3% - 25% 

The school makes me aware of what my 
child will learn during the year. 

 

62% 30% 3% - 5% 

When I have raised concerns with the school 
they have been dealt with properly. 

 

59% 30% - - 11% 

The school gives my child the support they 
need to succeed. 

 

73% 27% - - - 

The school has high expectations for my 
child. 

 

78% 18% 1% - 3% 

My child does well at this school. 

 
78% 20% - - 2% 

The school lets me know how my child is 
doing. 

 

71% 26% 3% - - 

There is a good range of subjects available 
to my child at this school. 

 

71% 26% - - 3% 

My child can take part in clubs and activities 
at this school. 

 

70% 24% 1% - 5% 

The school supports my child’s wider        
personal development. 

 

68% 27% 1% - 4% 

I would recommend this school to another 
parent. 

YES NO 

100% - 

Thank you to all the 98 parents who completed the survey. 
  

We are delighted with the results that clearly show that a huge majority of parents are supportive of the work done 
by our school. This makes all the staff extremely proud that parents can see the hard work and dedication that is 

put into school life. 
  

100% of parents say their child is happy at our school and that they do well at this school. 
  

100% of parents say our school gives their child the support they need to achieve. 
  

100% of parents would recommend our school to another parent. 
  

As you can see, most parents believe that their child (or children) are happy, does well and is well supported by the 
school. 

  
Only 3 parents gave negative responses to three questions and only 1 parent gave a negative response to four 
other questions. As always we would say that if you have any issues, please come and speak to us, your voice 

matters. 
  

Some parents have answered ‘don’t know’ to some of the questions and this was because they may not have had 
any experience of what was asked to give a positive answer e.g. 25% of parents don’t know if the school deals 

quickly and effectively with bullying, many parents commented that they have had no experience of bullying so had 
to answer ‘Don’t know’. 

  
The comments made by parents on the survey will be addressed by Mrs Leadbitter over the next few newsletters. 




